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SpaRC Innovation Award 

 

Dear Members of the Review Panel, 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of endorsement for the nomination of Molly Black for the 

SPaRC Innovation Award. I have known and work with Molly since I joined the Department of Food 

Science and Human Nutrition, two years ago. 

Molly is one of the most prepared and pleasant to work with technicians I have ever met.  She has 

been instrumental in my lab as she fulfills many roles with high professionalism. From helping us navigate 

"I-Buy", and always find better, more economical versions of the products we need, to taking care of our 

gas chromatographic equipment, she is always ready to work and does so with a big smile.  Molly carefully 

anticipate problems that may occur in the future and plans ahead to prevent them so that we can keep a 

productive environment in the lab. For example, she independently organized an alternative electrical 

system and alarm system to make sure that all our freezers keep working undisturbed during renovations 

of Bevier Hall. She helps me make sure that all students in my lab are up to date in biosafety training and 

routinely provides them  with important tips and insights that significantly contribute to their training. 

Molly goes above and beyond fulfilling responsibilities of her position. Whenever we have a doubt 

on what would be better to buy for the lab, or where can we found anything, she has a thoughtful suggestion. 

She imprints with quality everything she does and the four floor at Bevier Hall is a happier place when she 

is around. We are very lucky to have her in our laboratory. Molly is an outstanding person who incessantly 

transforms our working environment to make it a safer, more efficient, and more pleasant place to work 

and that is why I think she deserves the SpaRC Innovation Award. 
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